
 

 

March 16, 2018 
 
 
City of Aurora 
Abby Schuler 
44 E. Downer Place 
Aurora, IL 60505  
 
 

Re:  Abandoned Residential Property Municipality Relief Program, Round 3 
 

Dear Ms. Schuler, 

We are pleased to announce your selection for participation in Round 3 of the Abandoned Property Program 
(APP). Your grant award amount is $250,000.00. Please note that your participation in Round 3 is contingent upon 
your submission of a Round 3 Funding Agreement (which will be provided to you in the near future) and your 
successful closing with IHDA's Legal Department.  
 
We will send notification to you as the contact listed in the application when your Round 3 Funding Agreement is 
prepared. Please be reminded that as part of the closing process, you will be required to submit due diligence 
items, including agency/corporate documents for APP.  
 
Additionally, we will be hosting a training webinar on Tuesday, April 10th, 2018 at 1:30pm to discuss the required 
guidelines for the IHDA legal closing process, program participation, reporting, and payment schedules; your 
participation is required. The webinar’s call-in information as well as Round 3 program documents will be 
distributed in a separate email. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at APPinfo@ihda.org. 
 
 
Sincerely,   

 
 
 
 

Nicki Pecori Fioretti 
Director, Community Affairs 

mailto:APPinfo@ihda.org

